
We are excited to present our second volume of the Journal of Reflective Inquiry. The 
Journal of Reflective Inquiry is housed within the University Honors Program at North 
Carolina State University. Unlike most results-oriented academic journals, ours provides a 
space for reflection on and discussion of the scholarly research process. Reflections may 
focus on what individuals learn about themselves while conducting their research, or they 
may describe the societal implications of their work. Anyone who wishes to write about the 
research process is welcome to submit to the journal regardless of academic discipline or 
institutional affiliation.

Each editorial board has sought to further define the mission and expand the scope of the 
journal. Specifically, we hope to do so by exploring new article formats. For this issue, we 
are excited to share two interviews — one conducted by the editorial board and another 
from a submitter. We hope you will find these pieces insightful. Additionally, we hope that 
future issues will feature articles in more exploratory formats.

The editorial board would like to express our gratitude to Dr. Aaron Stoller for his 
instrumental role in establishing this journal, and for his support as our faculty adviser for 
the past four years. We look forward to working with our new adviser Dr. Genia Sklute. 
Additionally, we thank all who have submitted articles to this issue. If you are interested in 
submitting, please feel free to contact the editorial board. Whether you are an 
undergraduate student or a tenured professor, we would love to hear your ideas.
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